
Are you prepared for an emergency? 

 

           

All are welcome to hear  
 

“Norfolk Prepared” 
 

Advice about how to be ready for 

problems at home or in the local area 
 

  to be given by Simon Faraday-Drake, 
Emergency Planning Manager, Broadland District Council 

and colleagues from local Parish Councils 
 

Tuesday, 15th May at 2.00 p.m. 
 

Blofield Courthouse,  

Yarmouth Road, Blofield  
(NB safe maximum capacity – 50 people) 

 

Free entry      Refreshments available 

 
  

Surgery website: www.blofieldsurgery.nhs.uk/welcome,49955.htm 
 

or contact (01603) 715804 with any queries. 

This meeting has been arranged 

by members of The Blofield Surgery 

Patient Participation Group 
 

Know the risks, 

be informed,  

     get prepared! 
 


